
2023 
Quincy Country Club 

Kids Camp 

Every Wednesday 

June 7
th
 -August 9th 

Program 

Requirements The price of Kids Camp each day is $25 per child. Each child must 

be at least five years of age and potty-trained. We welcome all kids meeting the 

criteria to Kids Camp to explore their various interests. 

Kennedy Figge, QCC Kids Camp Director 
I want to introduce  Kennedy Figge as my 2023 Kids Camp Director. Kennedy has been a big 

part of Kids Camp for the last two years and enjoyed every part of it. She is also involved with 

the Show Choir, Pom Team, Q-City Drumline, and musicals at Quincy Senior High School. 

Kennedy will be a great fit as Kids Camp Director so please help me welcome her to this new 

position. 1st Day of Kids Camp is Wednesday June 7th. 

 

qcckidscamp1@gmail.com 

mailto:qcckidscamp1@gmail.com


Kids Camp Plans and Events 

 

Crafts Each day there is a special craft planned to engage and motivate kids to use 

their creative skills. All of the crafts involve exciting colors, fun pieces, and safe 

equipment or applicants. 

Activities Kids are encouraged to communicate to the staff what activities they wish 

to participate in. Options are always available with games like soccer, foursquare, 

Capture the Flag, basketball, and kickball. This year, unique activities will be offered 

each day and will change weekly. 

Kids Camp Week There will also be a special sports-themed event called “Kids 

Camp Week” July 19th through July 22nd. Kids Camp Week follows the same design 

as ordinary Kids Camp days, but there are special games and activities that go along 

with this theme to create a fun staycation for the kids. 

Questions? Comments? Concerns? 

One of the values of Kids Camp is effective communication. The staff 

always welcomes any kind of feedback. We want this program to be as 

beneficial and enjoyable as possible. Please converse with the staff face-to-

face if need be, or contact the QCC Manager, Matthew Mulherin.  

Thank You 
Due to great support from the members, intensely positive feedback, and 

constructive criticism, Kids Camp has been able to continue year after 

year. The program would not be where it is without your support. 

 


